
 AMPC Welcomes New Executive Director
Please join us in welcoming the first Executive Director of Atlanta 
Memorial Park Conservancy, Catherine Spillman!  She is a founding
member of our board of directors and has moved into the position
effective April 1, 2014.

We are thrilled to have her as our first director and hope you will have
a chance to meet her and share your ideas for the Conservancy in the
coming months.
 

Operations Capacity Fundraising Campaign Launched
The Conservancy has been busy launching its first Operations Capacity
Fundraising Campaign that will provide the operating capital necessary

for the next three years. If you would like to contribute or become a
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for the next three years. If you would like to contribute or become a
member, please email to let us know at  orinfo@atlmemorialpark.org
donate directly online at . www.atlmemorialpark.org

 
More Updates  Local News

  ~Peachtree Creek Capacity Relief Project by the
Department of Watershed Protection will bring
online July 1 the Liddell Drive Equalization Facility.
This facility will moderate the flow of sewer water
during storm events with the intent of minimizing
sewer overflows including those that take place
within the park.
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AJC’s
March 24, 2014

Doing Good: Volunteers
clear tons of trash from

local creek
 
 

Buckhead Patch’s
March 7, 2014

Cleanup Pulls 2.3 Tons of
Trash from Peachtree

Creek
 
 

BuckheadView’s
March 5, 2014

80 clean 2.3 tons of trash
from Memorial Park

creeks

 
  ~GDOT continues to review plans for the
proposed new bridge at Northside Drive and
Woodward Way. Efforts are being taken to keep
the height of the new bridge to a minimum.
Updates should take place in June.
 
  ~Department of Parks, Recreation and Cultural
Affairs continues to move forward with adoption of
the draft master plan.
 
  ~PATH continues to work on designs completing
the Tanyard Creek PATH up to Northside Drive. The
Trail Committee of the Conservancy as well as Bob
Hughes of HGOR, our master planner, continue to
be a part of this process.
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Please visit our website at www.atlmemorialpark.org
Donate to our cause at www.atlmemorialpark.org


